

Class of 1985 Class Agent Letter January 2015

Dear Class of 1985:

I hope everyone is having a happy and healthy New Year!

1. From Tom Runge:

"Friends,

The Big Bash Sign up is now live. The form can be accessed from the Big Bash Landing (schedule) page (at the bottom of the schedule) or via the right hand navigation rail.

Here are the links:

Schedule: http://wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/schedule

Sign Up: https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/signup2"

2. From Jacob Pactor, 2004, co-chair, Society of Class Agents, some recommendations to class agents that I should share:

"Refer a Student: http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/student/refer

Regional Associations: http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/regional groups

Make a Donation: http://www.wabash.edu/giving/

Thank you again, Jacob Pactor '04 Co-Chair, Society of Class Agents"

- 3. More Wabash news is available at www.wabash.edu.
- 4. Check us out on Facebook!

- 5. Please feel free to share any news with Mike Gilvary (414.486.9011 home, 414.231.2272 office, milgils@sbcglobal.net) or Kyle Carr.
- 6. Big Bash 30 years (!) is fast approaching. I just signed up, and I hope you consider doing so, as well.

Kyle Carr, 1985
231.935.6129 office
231.271.2758 home
kcarr1@mhc.net